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7 September 2022
Dear Planning Department,

I would like to support planning SD22B/0354 in the names of Elaine and Benji O’Reilly, the Lugg,
Saggart, Co. Dublin.

Benji and Elaine are seeking to renovate and upgrade an existing dwelling which was Beniji’s original
family home. | believe that my amendment to the Development Plan, as set out below, supports
people in their situation and | hope that the Council will look favourably on their application.

That Sections 25.3 and 25.4 of the Draft Development Plan be amended to include
Persons who have grown up or spent substantial periods of their lives, (12 years), living
in the area, who have moved away and who now wish to return to reside near to, or to
care for, immediate family members, seeking to build on the family landholding or on a
site within 5 km of the original family home, and that immediate family members are
defined as mother, father, son, daughter, brother, sister or guardian.

Kind regards
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ClIr Shirley O’Hara

Working in your area with Emer Higgins TD and Frances Fitzgerald MEP. FI NE GAEL ﬁ



